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       John T. Dickson 555 Union Boulevard
      Group President Room 21E-208AB

Allentown,  PA  18103

Telephone 610 712 5995
Facsimile  610 712 4141
E-mail:  jtdickson@lucent.com

April 27, 1998

Dear IEEE 802.11 member,

This letter is to confirm that Lucent Technologies Microelectronics Group plans to offer for
sale the in IEEE 802.11 proposed Barker Code Position Modulation (BCPM) chip via their
normal distribution channels, once it has been adopted by the IEEE committee as a standard.
Lucent Microelectronics Group also plans to offer for sale the in IEEE 802.11 accepted
Media Access Control (MAC) chip.

Both chips will be made available at fair and competitive market prices.

Any interested party may contact Bob Rango, General Manager New Market Development, at
Lucent Microelectronics on 714-890-4110.

Yours very truly,

Original signed by/
John T. Dickson


